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David Mawhinney Spoke at “What You Need to Know About
Subchapter V Bankruptcy” (Webinar)

On May 4, 2021, David Mawhinney spoke at the webinar “What you need to know about Subchapter V bankruptcy”
presented by Massachusetts Lawyers Weekly.

Financially troubled small businesses have a better shot at avoiding liquidation and achieving reorganization under a
new addition to the Bankruptcy Code that went into effect last year.

The change is particularly relevant given the ongoing pandemic, and offers an important tool for hard-hit businesses.
An expert panel covered a range of topics, including a discussion of the provision and its advantages, an overview of
where things stand now, tools for determining if Subchapter V makes sense for your business, and a close look at

current cases.
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